Madrid, 22 of november 2022

Fundacién Delegacién Fondation Arpe
Ait. D" Ana Sainz de Vicuiia Bemberg
José Bardasano Baos, 9

Edificio Gorbea 3 - 28016 Madrid

Dear Anq,

For a number of years, the "Arpe Foundation” has supported us and accompanied us on the journey
which the “Fundacién También" has been making in favour of the social inclusion of people with
disabilities, particularly children and young people.

We have relaunched our beloved “Inclusive Sailing and Mulli  activily Camp®, thanks to your
permanent commitment, solidarity and supporl. This brings so much joy, smiles and happiness to the
lithe ones andit has been a complete success. As you know, your help is specifically destined for
children with severe disabilities and limited financial resources. A unique alternative that allows all of
them to enjoy the same opporiunities as others.

The commitment of "Arpe Foundation” has allowed us to iaunch this summer, from 16 fo 24 of July, the
eleventh edition of the Inclusive Camp. An unique opportunity for our children with severe disabilities to
share their leisure with children without disabilifies. During these days, and in this new edition, skills and
values were developed in a framewaork where inclusion is revealed as o fundamental 1ool, whilst also
providing their families respite. An activity in which extraordinary bonds of friendship are created.

As you know from previous years, we normally utilized your aid, in addition to the inclusive summer
camp in Qurense, to camy out leisure activities with children with disabiliies and their famities at
Christmas. Christmas activities, such as a day at the bowling alley or a Christmas party, have been
done as we have on other occasions. With these activities, the children are able to leave their usual
routines behind or receive therapies and hove access to activities which they could not always afford.
All of this is a great benefit to their imagination, creativity and wonder.

Thus, on behdalf of “Fundaciéon También”, and of each one of the children and young people who
enjoy this opportunity as well, | extend our deepest gratilude.

Kind regards,

Teresa Silva
President of "También Foundation”




